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A Message from our Principal, Mr. Eric  

Upcoming Events  

A Message from our Executive Director, Miss Tammie  

Each school year our 5th -8th grade students and staff participate in 
the òClimate Surveyó which focuses on social and emotional learning 
as well as our overall safe and respectful school environment. This in-
formation continues to provide us valuable information as it pertains 

to the overall òfeeló of our school community. It is highly important 
that each student has a trusted adult at school they feel they can 
relate with.   

 
With that being said, please welcome Kristi 
Kangas as our new full time school counse-
lor who comes to HDMS with experience as 

a child therapist, rehabilitation counselor, 
clinical social worker, and call center coor-
dinator. You can contact Kristi at counse-
lor@hdmsreno.com.   
 
Enjoy your fall break and we will see you on 
October 11th!   

9/29/21: 1:00 PM Early Release  

9/29/21: 5:00 PM HDMS Board Meeting  

10/1/21: Jog -a-thon  

10/4/21 -10/8/21: No School ñFall Break 

10/14/21: 5:30 PM PTO Meeting  

10/16/21: 1:00-4:00 PM Fall Festival 

10/18/21 -10/22/21: 1:00 Early ReleaseñConference Week  

10/27/21: 5:00 HDMS Board Meeting  

10/28/21: Nevada School Spirit Day  

10/29/21: No School ñNevada Day  

11/3/21: 1:00 PM Early Release  

11/4/21: 3:45 PM PTO  Meeting  

11/9/21: 6:00 PM Parent Education Workshop  

11/11/21: No School ñVeteranõs Day 

11/17/21: 1:00 PM Early Release  

11/17/21:  5:00 HDMS Board Meeting  

11/22/21 -11/26/21: No School ñThanksgiving Break  

Warmly,  
Miss Tammie Stockton  
Tammie@hdmsreno.com   

Notes from the PTO  

This week is the 
statewide òWeek of Re-
spectó.  Each student 
and staff member at 

HDMS brings to our com-
munity the richness of 
diversity and the desire 
for respect. We are 
committed to promoting 
respect for diversity 
among students and between students and staff so that all of our stu-

dents feel valued, safe, and supported. We work hard to instill the 
values of grace and courtesy in all of our interactions, and in the way 
we treat our school environment. Thank you for helping us in this en-
deavor by continuing the teaching of respect, grace, and courtesy 
at home.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to making the High Desert 
community a caring place for all of your children.  

Sincerely,   
Mr. Eric Perez 

Eric@hdmsreno.com  

Reach for the Stars!  

Ruby Classroom  

 

HDMS STUDENTS are expected to understand the importance of edu-

cation and should agree to carry out the following responsibilities to 

the best of their ability:  

¶  Arriving at school each day on time and being prepared;  

¶  Showing effort, respect, cooperation, and fairness to all;  

¶  Using all school equipment and property appropriately and 
 safely:  

¶  Use technology wisely and for school purposes;  

¶  Completing challenging work during independent work time; 
 and  

¶  Reading each day at school and before or after school.  

Theme for read aloud and music (past, present and future)  

¶  Family 

¶  Community  

¶  We will share the activity pictures next week  

¶  Origin Stories  

Volunteers  

¶  Thank you to Clare Van Dorp for reaching out to help in the 
 classroom.  

¶  Thank you for attending Montessori Through My Eyes  

¶  Thank you for signing up for conferences  
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Notes from the Adolescent Team  

Free Breakfast & Lunch Menu  

Virginia Classroom  

We are working hard to complete our Space 
writing for sharing on Friday. Thank you to the 
Treiger family for replenishing the origami  paper 
and to the Cowan family for washing the table 
cloths.  

 

If you have some old towels that you would like to donate to the 
classroom or any child -sized paper masks we would love to have 
them.  

 

For our week of respect, we have been talking about how to be a 
good friend and how to be a good audience member.   

Elementary  

Program 

DJ Workshop Creative Expression Class  

Adolescent students in "The DJ Workshop" Cre-
ative Expression Class were trying their hand 
with new equipment and software titled DJ 
Control Impulse 200 machines.  They are really 
coming up with some new impressive music 

and vibes with their creative mixes.  

The full breakfast and lunch menu can be found on our website here . 

   

Jog -A-Thon 

Notes from the Elementary Team  

Our annual Jog -A-Thon is a fun and fit 
activity for primary through 8th grade 
students.  This is an adolescent program 
fundraising event with the majority of the 

funds going toward playground improve-
ment and equipment.  
 
Running times are as follows:  
 

¶ 9:45 AM.:  Crystal Peak, Upper Elementary and Middle School  

¶ 10:30 AM :  Primary/Kindergarten and Lower Elementary  

 
We hope that each family will participate in the Jog -A-Thon to the 
best of their ability. Your child should come home with a pledge 
sheet.  If you need another sheet, you can print one here . 

Lunch Pouches are Back!  

In the hopes to reduce plastic waste - we, Adolescent students from 
the microeconomy class, are selling lunch pouches for our school!   

 

Pouch includes:  

¶ A tie -dyed cloth (dyed by students)  

¶ A fork and spoon  

¶ A personalized and easy to clean wa-
terproof pouch to hold the items  

 

The lunch pouch costs $7 and an extra $3 for mini utensils. An added 
donation would also be greatly appreciated! order form here . 

 

Thank you for supporting our business and school!  

The Elementary 
Team is seeking 
volunteers and 
donations for the 

Fall Festival com-
ing up on October 
16th. Sign up HERE  
Thank you.    

Childrenõs Choir for Lower El Students 

The study and performance of music can inspire mind and spirit; 
build self -esteem, self -confidence, and teach disciplines critical to 
academics and all other forms of achievement. Students will learn 
to sing in a group setting that is safe and supportive. Miss Keishla has 

a Master in Music in Violin Performance and over 10 years of educa-
tion experience. Her mission is to nurture the intellectual, emotional, 
and cultural development of children through the study and perfor-
mance of music.   

Who: 1st ð 3rd Grade Students   Space is limited to 30 students.   

Where:  Ruby Classroom  

When: Tuesdays beginning October 12th, from 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM  

Fee: $10 per lesson   

How:  register using this link. 

Questions?  Contact Keishla (keishla@hdmsreno.com).  

Adolescent Exploring Washoe County Creative Expression Class  

Adolescent Biking Creative Expression Class  

Our beginning biking group rode 6.25 miles on Tuesday to take a 
picture with Last Chance Joe. It was this groups farthest ride so far!  

Yearbook  

Order online by going to yblive.net  

Step 1:   Click on òShop Onlineó 

Step 2:  Find the school by selecting the State / City / School Name.  

Step 3:   Click òOKó. 

Step 4:   Click òOrderó under the yearbook product. 

Step 5:   Log in to your shopping cart account or click òSign Upó to 
establish an account.  

Step 6:   Enter the quantity of books you want to order and the re-
quired Student Information.  

Step 7:   Click òCheck Outó. 

Step 8:   Enter the Billing & Shipping Information, and click òNextó 

Step 9:   Review the order and click òContinue to Paymentó. 

Step 10: Enter your Visa or Master Card credit card payment infor-
mation and click òPayó. 

*You will receive a receipt. Your credit card statement will reflect a 
transaction from òYearbookLifeó. 

-or- 

Pay with Cash or Check using the form located here . 

New Contact for our Spanish Speaking Families  

We are pleased to share that Miss Martha 
has officially accepted the Orovada Front 
Desk / Parent Involvement Coordinator 
Position at HDMS.  Miss Martha is a long 

time member of the HDMS community 
and is fluent in Spanish.  We encourage 
our Spanish speaking families to reach out 
to her when they have questions or con-
cerns.  Her direct extension is 775 -624-2800 
ext. 4 and her email address is mar-
tha@hdmsreno.com  

Looking for cool swag with the HDMS logo on it? We have print on 
demand school swag featuring t -shirts, backpacks, water bottles 
with your childõs name on it, and so much more. Click here  to visit 
the store.   

 
Calendars are still for sale for $20 each featuring artwork from our 
very own students and all important school and PTO dates already 
built in. Click here to purchase your 2021 -2022 calendar. If you have 
not yet received your calendar please contact us at 
pto@hdmspto.com  

With the overwhelm-
ing success of our 
FUNDrive last year, 
the PTO will be host-

ing another drive this 
winter. If you are 
cleaning out closets 
this fall to prepare for 
winter, please consid-
er holding onto un-
wanted clothes to 

donate. Proceeds go 
directly to HDMS. We 
will be collecting after 
the Christmas break 
through January 21st. 
More information to 
come closer to the 

event.   

 

Malia L. was elect-

ed Mayor of our 
classroom. The 
Mayor runs commu-
nity meetings and 
handles organizing 
classroom jobs. 
C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s 

Malia  

Logan S. holds up a book that 
he loves at the library. Having 
frequent trips to the library is 
great and I really recom-

mend  that you do the  same. If 
you are ever at a store with 
your child and they are strug-
gling with wanting everything in 
sight, try offering to take a pic-
ture of the items or books that 
they want. You can then order 

the books for pick -up at the li-
brary or have some gift ideas 
when you need them.   Often-
times, just that validation is 
enough.   

Stillwater Classroom  

Thank you to those Stillwater families that were able to come to 
Montessori Through My Eyes.   Students were eager to give lessons or 
share their  work.   For parents/guardians that missed this opportunity, 
you may make an appointment with Olivia after school on Tuesdays 

or Wednesdays to have your child show you how they are learning.  

 

Here are some students giving a lesson or showing off their  projects 
to their  parents.  

This week the Ex-
poring Washoe 
County Class visit-
ed the Discovery 

Museum!  

Adolescent Public Service Projects  

Olivia, Christopher 
and Siena raised 
over $400 to pur-
chase clothing and 

food for a local 
family in need.    

Fall Festival  
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